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From: Paul Wegner <pwegner(@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:38 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

In reference to RIN 3038-AC61 Please leave the leverage the way it is. It should be the traders free choice
to decide how much leverage to use. This will just drive traders to other countries.

Thank you,
Paul Wegner



